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I am so against this as is literally every other person I know. This should require a Class I permit for
Hudbay, with stricter regulations that would help protect people and the environment from air
pollution. Money is being put before people or environment and it's reprehensible. The quality of
the environment must be put first in this matter, as this is a crucial region for life.


